TELEPHONE 423-7506

LLOYD’S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

UNITED WITH THE BRITISH CORPORATION REGISTER :
36 FURNESS WITHY BUILDING

HALIFAX, N. S.

PLEASE ADDRESS
ALE COMMUNICATIONS

TO THE

SURVEYORS

February 25th, 1964.

The Secretary,
London,

TeSeSs "LORD KELVIN®

Dear Sirs

With reference to your letter to this office dated 16th
December, 1963, ref, NH/CB/R in which it is stated that the Committee
are agreeable to a General Examination of thig ship being held on dry
dock but that the period of postponement granted for the Special Survey
would depend upon the condition of the ship as found and reported upon
at this examination,

It will be noted that Halifax Report 8389 recommends the
postponement of Hull and Machinery Special Surveys for the full year
and this has been done because of the satisfactory condition of the
external shell and because of the extensive repairs now carried out to
the after peak structure,

The Owners were quite insistent that our interim certificate
would state that the full year of postponement had been granted and
consequently this information has been written into our Certificates Be &
Beils

It is hoped that the above action will meet with your approval,

Yours truly,

:’S / /,4,,

LMM/es Surveyor.,
CeCe = Montreal







